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RE: Alaska House passes FY23 state operating budget with encouraging support for the UA System 

April 13, 2022 

Over the weekend, the House passed the state operating budget (HB281 & HB282), which 

includes $281.7 million for the University of Alaska – a $9 million increase over our current state-

supported operating budget. In addition, key programs that help all of Alaska were funded, including 

$10 million in support for our drone program, $7.8 million for important critical mineral and rare earth 

development, $5 million for heavy oil recovery, $3.8 million for health programs, and $7 million to 

support mariculture r


